
Carrithers	Family,	
	
As	we	near	the	start	of	school,	we	will	share	updates	as	soon	as	possible.			
	
Please	provide	any	changes	to	your	contact	information	(phone	and/or	email)	to	Mrs.	
Schmuckie	at	rhonda.schmuckie@jefferson.kyschools.us			We	want	to	ensure	you	stay	
abreast	of	current	news	at	Carrithers.	We	post	important	information	and	forms	on	our	
website-https://schools.jefferson.kyschools.us/middle/carrithers	
	
Likewise,	I	encourage	everyone	to	follow	us	on	social	media:	Facebook	and	Twitter.		Social	
media	is	the	quickest	and	easiest	way	for	you	to	stay	informed.		We	will	also	use	School	
Messenger	to	communicate	and	keep	you	updated.	
	
Important	updates:	

• Registration	(in	person	at	Carrithers)	is	canceled.		We	will	have	more	details	
later	regarding	the	submission	of	important	documents	and	information.			

• 6th-grade	orientation	at	Carrithers	is	canceled.		Instead,	we	are	offering	a	
series	of	online	videos	with	questions.		Links	will	be	shared	soon.	

• Our	Verizon	Digital	Promise	IPad	Rollout	is	postponed	until	October.		Details	
will	be	shared	soon.				

As	we	navigate	through	these	turbulent	times,	please	remember	that	you	are	not	alone.		If	
you	need	anything,	do	not	hesitate	to	reach	out	to	us.		Send	us	an	email	or	call	the	
school.		We	are	checking	our	messages	daily.		Take	care!		Stay	safe!	
		
M.	Denise	Franklin-Williams,	Ed.D.	
Carrithers	Middle	School	
 


